
 

                                                                NOTICE OF VACANCY      

                                                                   Board of Directors                                                                                                

NOTICE IS HEREBY given that a vacancy exists on the Hot Sulphur Springs Parshall FPD Board of Directors 
(the “District”). An eligible elector of the District will be appointed by the Board of Directors (the 
“Board”). The Director appointed to fill a vacancy shall serve until the next regular election, at which 
time the vacancy shall be filled by election for the remainder, if any, of the originally vacated term. §32-
1-905(2)(a), C.R.S. 

An eligible elector of the District is registered to vote in Colorado and: 

1. A resident of the District; or 
2. The owner (or spouse/civil union partner of owner) of taxable real or personal property situated 

within the boundaries of the District. 

For the purposes of #2 above, a mobile or manufactured home qualifies as “real property,” and a 
person who is under contract to purchase taxable property and is obligated to pay the taxes prior to 
closing shall be considered an “owner.” §32-1-103(5), Colorado Revised Statutes (“C.R.S.”) 

 

The Board is accepting Letters of Interest from eligible electors of the District wanting to be considered 
for the appointment by the Board. A Letter of Interest must include the following information: 

1. Name of eligible elector as it appears in her/his voter registration record; 
2. Address of residence, or address or qualifying property* 
3. Phone number 
4. Reason(s) for interest in serving as a Director; and 
5. Details of any experiences, training, education and/or background that would bring value to the 

Board. 

A Letter of Interest may be mailed to: 

Hot Sulphur Springs Parshall FPD                                                                                                                                 
PO BOX 45, Hot Sulphur Springs, CO 80451   ATTN: Chief Baumgarten 

OR EMAILED TO: admin@hotsulphurfire.com   

Letters of Interest must be received/postmarked by the District no later than Friday, July 5th, 2019 
4:00PM to be considered for this vacancy.  

The Board will consider Letters of Interest received by the deadline at its regular Meeting to be held on 
July 10th, 2019 at 7:00PM at which time the Board will appoint an eligible elector to the Board.  The 
Regular Board meetings are held once a month on the 2nd Wednesdays, 7:00pm at 286 E Grand Ave Hot 
Sulphur Springs, CO 80451    

                                  HOT SULPHUR SPRINGS PARSHALL FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT                                                                                                                 

  * Property that is owned by a legal entity such as a corporation, LLC, partnership, or trust does not qualify a person 
as an eligible elector on the basis of property ownership 
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